From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/06/2025 4:22:28 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
11/06/2025

MRS Helena Blackstock
67 - 67 Golf ST
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| strongly oppose a Macdonald on the corner of roseberry st, Balgowlah 2093. The traffic
around the roundabout is already terrible throughout the day and especially at morning and
evening rush hours. Cars queue across the roundabout waiting for the traffic lights to change
and can cause almost grid lock. The area does not need a Macdonalds when there is are two
already in such close proximity (Warringah mall and at Brookvale). A Macdonalds will cause
greater pollution, noise, crime and traffic chaos. No one in this area wants another fast food

chain.





